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THOUGHT FOR TI E DAY:
Bless the Lord, 0 my soul. 0 Lord my God* thou art very great; thou art clothed with 
honor and majesty. , .

--Psalms 10k:l
IS YOUR RELIGION REAL?
Prove it! Come and go witnessing with us this weekend. Friday night, Sea-Tac at 
6:00 p.m. - 1st Avenue at 6:^5 p.m. On Saturday, Seattle Center Witness (just 
starting again) at 5:30. Meet in the SUB Prayer Chapel.
SERVICEMEN'S MIG:
There will be a MIG meeting April 23 during Chapel in C-3.
CALLING PROSPECTIVE MISSIONARY STUDENTS:
If you are considering foreign missionary service, you are invited to a Breakfast 
Seminar sponsored by the Foreign Missions Department of the Assemblies of God. It 
will be on Monday, April 26 in the College Cafeteria (Faculty Dining Room). It will 
be conducted by Rev. Delmar Guynes, Secretary for Missionary Personnel. The break­
fast is being hosted by the Missions Department and will be provided at no cost to 
the students. If interested, please sign up with Mrs. Baunsgard in the Administration 
Building.
ATTENTION GIRLS:
The next A.S meeting, April 28 at 9:^5, will be the election of officers for next 
year. Everyone come and bring a pencil. Between now and Wednesday, continue to be 
in prayer concerning the elections.
PROSPECTIVE GOSPEL TEAM LEADERS:
All students interested in ministering next year as gospel team leaders please 
contact Roy Owings in room G-511 or place a note in the Gospel Team box in the 
Administration Office. There are many opportunities for practical Christian ministry 
in Gospel teams. We want to get a head start on next year, so prayerfully consider ' 
what God would have you to do.
ASB GIVING:

The offerings for the Bus Fund for the last two weeks were #208.76 and 3131.78.
Your continued giving is appreciated.
ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:

Henry Siegl, Seattle Symphony Orchestra concert master will present "An evening with
your Sea tie Symphony Concert Master" at 8:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 27 in the Learning
Center. The evening will be one you won't forget. Don't miss it!!
CLASS ELECTIONS:
Congratulations to the newly elected class officers! They are as follows:
Sophomores: President - Mark Haines

Vice President - Mike McGee 
Secretary Treasurer - Sheryl Igflell

Juniors: President - Dale Dyck
Vice President - Earl Nash 
Secretary Treasurer - Molly Woodbury

Seniors - President - Fred Anderson
Vice President - Greg McPherson 
Secretary Treasurer - Gerry Gillock

WOM PEOPLE:

All WOM People please turn in your Christian Service Handbook at the Administration
Building. Thank you.


